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23rd April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES 
 

We are pleased to inform you that we will soon be submitting an order for the Year 6 
leavers hoodies soon. These will be personalised to show the first name (and last initial of 
children with the same first name) of each pupil in the year group within the number ‘25’ 
to show the year they left primary school.  
 

IMPORTANT: If you do not want your child’s name on the hoodie, please contact 
us. 

 
In order to help fund the Year 6 leavers hoodies we will plan and complete a sponsored 
event, as well as ‘Enterprise Day’ to fund the remaining cost of the hoodies. More 
information about these events will be sent out after half term. Last year, we managed to 
raise more money than we needed for the hoodies and the Year 6 children were able to 
buy a legacy gift for school with the remaining funds- x30 copies of the book ‘The 
Explorer’, which the children have been reading and writing from this term! 
 
Please click on the following link and complete the Google Form to order:- 

 

Leaver Hoodie Order Form 
 
We would like to place an order for the hoodies by the end of this half term, Friday 24th 
May, to ensure that the children will receive them before leaving primary school.  
The hoodies come in a variety of sizes:  
 

Age  Chest size 

12-13 years 34” 

S 36” 

M 40” 

L 44” 

XL 48” 

XXL 52” 

 
Your child has already tried on a size:       
Please select the size you would like ordered for your child on the google form before 1st 
May.  
 
Yours sincerely 

https://forms.gle/gTkFiayksyrcKj9k7


 

                                    

Mr. Snape and Mrs McLeish 


